CHATEIELD WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

P.O. Box 158 Powell, Texas 106 Carr Street
(903)345-3463

February 24, 2023
Re: Voluntary Drought Restrictions Rescinded

The City of Corsicana has notified Chatfield WSC that the Stage 1 Drought Contingency

Measures have been rescinded. These measures are in response to the current storage
conditions in Navarro Mills Reservoir. Trinity River Authority has advised Navarro Mills
Reservoir has been above the 421.5” of elevation for 15 consecutive days.

Your cooperation is truly appreciated. If you have any questions, please call us at (903) 345-
3463.

Mona Barlow

{’?W‘;LM&,Q
General Manager

Chatfield WSC




